
From: Jerry Kontos <jerrynk@cityofws.org> 
Sent: Monday, January 24, 2022 3:40 PM
To: Sandra R. Keeney <SANDRARK@cityofws.org>
Cc: Angela Carmon <angelac@cityofws.org>
Subject: Fw: [EXTERNAL] Re: 1520 Doune Street - Reasonable Accommodation Request -
Continuance to February 7, 2022

Please see the email below.
Thanks,
Jerry

From: greg heafner <gsheafner@bellsouth.net>
Sent: Monday, January 24, 2022 2:54 PM
To: Jerry Kontos <jerrynk@cityofws.org>
Cc: katgibson <kathleen.gibson@oxfordhouse.org>; J. Paul Molloy <paul.molloy@oxfordhouse.org>
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Re: 1520 Doune Street - Reasonable Accommodation Request -
Continuance to February 7, 2022

*** CAUTION! EXTERNAL SENDER *** STOP. EVALUATE. VERIFY. Were you
expecting this email? Does the content make sense? Can you verify the sender? If the email is
suspicious: Do not click links or open attachments. Click the Report Message button in
Outlook to notify Information Systems.

Jerry

This email is to request a continuance until the May 2 2022 date, on the 
grounds that Oxford House desire an in-person hearing rather than the 
virtual hearing that is scheduled for February 7 2022.

Thank you for your consideration with the request.

Greg Heafner
Gregory Alan Heafner, PA
1510 Twisted Oak Drive
Chapel Hill, NC 27516
Phone (919) 967-3800 
gsheafner@bellsouth.net

This communication, along with any attachments, is covered by federal 
and state law governing electronic communications and may contain 
confidential and legally privileged information. If you are not the intended 
recipient, any dissemination, distribution, use or copying of this message 
is strictly prohibited. If you have received this in error, please reply 
immediately to the sender and delete this message. Thank you. 
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